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Careers Information 
UCAS Deadline 
Any outstanding UCAS/Conservatoire/FE applications MUST be handed in to the Sixth Form Office by Wednesday 4 December; otherwise, we 
cannot guarantee these will be processed by the official UCAS January deadline. You should print out a hard copy of your application, attach a 
cover sheet (available from Careers Dept) and bring both to the Sixth Form Office. 
 
Year 12 Students - Social Mobility Foundation - Aspiring Professionals programme 
Supports high achieving and ambitious students into competitive universities and professions including Accountancy, Architecture, Banking & 
Finance, Science, Digital, Engineering, Law, Medicine, Politics etc. This programme offers support and guidance, mentoring and work 
experience with leading employers locally and nationally (residentials are available). For more details and to check eligibility please 
see http://www.socialmobility.org.uk/programmes/app-city/ . Closing date is 18 December. 
 
Exam Information 
Year 13 Mock Exams 
Y13 mock exams begin on Wed 4 December. Seating lists for the first day are now up in the Sixth Form café and will be displayed here, outside 
CGH and the Collins Entrance at SJF prior to all exams. 
Exams will start at 9.00 am and 1.30 pm every day so please arrive at least 15 mins prior to this start time. The Attendance Officer will know 
you are in an exam so you should not go to your form to register beforehand. The exams will be run as a rehearsal for the “real thing” so 
please ensure: 

 Any bags, coats, mobile phones, iPods, MP3s etc. are left in PE2 if your exam is in CGH.  For exams in other rooms, you may leave 
your bags on the shelves outside the Careers Lecture Room and your valuables in the Sixth Form Office. 

 Remove all labels from water bottles brought in to the exam hall/room. 

 Please ensure you bring everything you will need for your exam (eg black pen, pencil, eraser, ruler, calculator (if permitted, without 
the lid) etc.) and these items should be in a clear pencil case/plastic bag 

 No watches are permitted. 

 Please ensure you have your ID lanyard for all exams so the invigilators can identify you. 

 Please ensure you check your seat number prior to entering the exam hall and then sit at the correct desk. 

 A copy of the exam information handbook for students is on the school website (under Sixth Form/Sixth Form Exam Information). 

 Please let the Sixth Form Office know if you are unable to sit your exam for any reason. 
Good luck with your revision. 
 
General Information 
Year 12 Student Ambassadors 
Congratulations to those students who have gained the position of School Ambassador – please check your school emails if you are unsure. 
Please come to a meeting with Ms Strickland Wednesday 4 December in the Sixth Form cafe after registering with your form tutor. We are 
supporting the running of the mock election, on 12 December in school, and jobs will be assigned during the meeting.  
 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will be held on Tuesday from 12.30 in Hu1. All welcome. 
 
Sixth Form Netball 
Reminder Sixth Form netball is on Thursdays, after school in the Sports Hall, with Mrs Dawson. New players, with any experience, welcome. 
 
Schools Will Rock You 
Congratulations to everyone involved in the production it was awesome! 
 
Staff Training Day 
Please note school is closed for students on Monday 2 December. 

 
Thank you 
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